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Dear Sir / Madam

My name is Katrina Ovenden and I live at 
  I am making this submission as an individual representing my own views.  This is my

first representation on the proposed plan.

I have real concerns about the current plan to build houses on the above referenced
land.  Primarily they include:

We have recently moved here - and this is a piece of land that we oversee as we
come up our drive - this would impact our view.
This would significantly increase the traffic up and down Preston Road with
considerably higher risk to our families safety
This is a beautiful area with protected species - that we would like our children to
enjoy
60 houses is a very small part of the overall requirement for new houses - will 60
houses really make that much difference, considering the above impacts?
Understand that this is due too be primarily accessed via Deanburn avenue -
however can that really cope with the additional capacity? If not my driveway
would be the only way to provide the additional capacity which is not possible

Regards

Katrina Ovenden

 




